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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:45 AM
To: 'arthur higbee'
Subject: RE: No to Rate Increase

Good morning Mr. Higbee, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: arthur higbee [mailto:arhigbee@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 10:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: No to Rate Increase 
 
Please don't let our power rates increase. We can't afford to live. 
As a senior citizen on fixed income, our retirement checks only received a $4.00 cost of living for 2017, even though it 
actually costs hundreds more a month to actually eat and get medical.  
Our 1500 sq ft home already costs us some months over $300 a month for power! Never is it under $200! For two senior 
citizens who keep thermostat at 76 in summer and 65 in winter! 
It's getting ridiculous to give their shareholders more importance than seniors deciding to eat Top Ramen to be able to 
afford power. 
Respectfully, 
 
Arthur and Linda Higbee  
307 Lantana St 
Panama City Beach, Fl 32407 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 12, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00360-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:36 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: No to Rate Increase

160186 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:12 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: No to Rate Increase 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: arthur higbee [mailto:arhigbee@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 10:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: No to Rate Increase 
 
Please don't let our power rates increase. We can't afford to live. 
As a senior citizen on fixed income, our retirement checks only received a $4.00 cost of living for 2017, even though it 
actually costs hundreds more a month to actually eat and get medical.  
Our 1500 sq ft home already costs us some months over $300 a month for power! Never is it under $200! For two senior 
citizens who keep thermostat at 76 in summer and 65 in winter! 
It's getting ridiculous to give their shareholders more importance than seniors deciding to eat Top Ramen to be able to 
afford power. 
Respectfully, 
 
Arthur and Linda Higbee  
307 Lantana St 
Panama City Beach, Fl 32407 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




